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Dear Colleagues:

The message below is sent on behalf of Vice Provost for Academic Personnel Diane
O’Dowd.

Best wishes,

Georg Striedter, Chair
Academic Senate — Irvine Division

Dear Colleagues,

This is the final call for the Interim COVID-19 Research Recovery Program (ICRRP).
Applications for the final award cycle are due on January 9, 2023.

The ICRRP is an opportunity for the campus to assist Academic Senate faculty members
whose research or creative activity has been significantly impacted by the COVID-19
pandemic to recover from that loss. The program is available to Senate faculty of all ranks:
assistant, associate, and full.

With the support of the Provost and Executive Vice Chancellor’s Office, we funded 95
proposals in the 2021-22 academic year, and 38 proposals in Fall 2022.

The deadline to submit an ICRRP proposal is January 9, 2023.
The full description of the ICRRP application process, along with FAQs, is available at:

https://ap.uci.edu/covid19/icrrp. The application form (UCI-AP-ICRRP) can be found at:
https://ap.uci.edu/wp-content/uploads/UCI-AP-ICRRP.pdf.

Should you have questions, please contact Melissa Aguirre at m.aguirre@uci.edu.

Sincerely,

Diane K. O'Dowd
Vice Provost for Academic Personnel
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